
 
 

2024 FJMC Man & Youth of the Year Event 
Honoring Steven Elisco and Skylar Adler 

         
Sunday, March 3, 2024 

North Suburban Synagogue Beth El 
1175 Sheridan Rd, Highland Park, IL 60035 

Appetizers at 3:00 pm, Program at 3:30 pm 
Light snacks and beverages will be served 

 

Steven is a long time member of CBS, joining with his parents in 1969. He holds the distinction 
and honor of being Beth Shalom’s first USY President. Steven has been an active participant in 
the Men’s Club serving in a variety of roles on the Executive Board, and is currently still active on 
the Men’s Club board and the Beth Shalom Board of Directors. One of Steven’s proudest 
contributions to Beth Shalom is the twice a year blood drive that he organizes. Outside of CBS, 
Steven is an accomplished architect and he is an Ambassador for Northbrook’s Chamber of 
Commerce, a board member for the YMCA, and the Chairman of Northbrook’s Plan Commission. 
While his contributions to CBS and the Northbrook community are certainly significant, nothing 
is more important to Steven than his family. He and wife Debra have been married for 40 years 
and they both could not be prouder of their 25 year old daughter Grace. 
 
Skylar is a lifelong member of CBS.  Following her Bat Mitzvah, she became involved in USY as an 
8th grader in 2021 and took on the role of Freshman Representative for the 2021-2022 year, later 
becoming 2022-2023 Communications Vice President, and is now the current chapter President. 
Outside of CBS and USY, Skylar is a junior at Glenbrook South High School where she is in the 
skating club in addition to being a competitive ice skater.  Skylar is looking forward to finishing 
the school year with USY lounge nights and getting ready for her senior year! 
 
Please consider placing a Tribute Book ad honoring Steven and Skylar by February 16th, and 
make your reception reservations by February 28th, both at http://tinyurl.com/FJMC-MYOTY. 

http://tinyurl.com/FJMC-MYOTY

